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Nonprofit that inspired President Trump’s National Day of Remembrance will 
observe entire month of October as Remembrance Month for the Voiceless 

The Remembrance Project began observing Remembrance Month for the Voiceless during the 
month of October after former President Donald Trump proclaimed a National Day of 

Remembrance for Americans Killed by Illegal Aliens in October of 2020. 
 

HOUSTON, Texas — A Houston-based nonprofit will once again celebrate its annual October 
Remembrance Month for the Voiceless, a tradition started in 2011 and recognized by President Trump 
in 2020.  
 
While Trump’s initial proclamation was a single National Day of Remembrance of October, 2020, The 
Remembrance Project (TRP), who inspired Trump’s National Day of Remembrance, has observed a 
whole month of remembrance for the victims of brutal illegal alien murderers each year since.  
 
During the month of October, TRP encourages all Americans who want to stop the illegal alien invasion 
at the southern border, and the surge in violence that has come with it, to join them in the 
“Remembrance Month for the Voiceless” by displaying a Remembrance Month for the Voiceless flag. 
 

 
 
“These open borders policies of the current administration are causing the deaths of Americans at the 
hands of violent, unvetted criminals pouring across our borders, most of whom are military age males,” 
said The Remembrance Project’s National Director Maria Espinoza. “Our mission is to provide a voice for 
those voiceless Americans who have fallen prey to people who shouldn’t be in the United States in the 
first place. All of these deaths are 100 percent preventable, and we won’t stop until the border is closed 
and mass deportations are carried out.”  
 
TRP says the number of illegal entrants into the United States under the current administration is likely 
much higher than the estimate 10 million, given that millions, called “got-aways,” have poured into the 
United States undetected.  
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“The 10 million figure thrown around by so-called ‘researchers’ is undeniably low,” said Espinoza. “It 
doesn’t include people who entered the United States without being noticed. We think the number is 
closer to 18 million, which comes out to about five million per year since 2021. These invaders have 
proven themselves to be violent savages, and now we have the additional worry that entire terrorist 
cells from ISIS and other Islamic fundamentalist groups that we know have been crossing the border; 
and communists Chinese. It’s no secret that a well-known Chinese businessman closely tied to the CCP 
purchased over 130,000 acres near Laughlin Airforce base in south Texas!” 
 
Estimates for the total number of illegal aliens in the United States range between 22 million and 35 
million. The latter figure would account for a full one percent of the American population. 
 
 
About The Remembrance Project: 
The Remembrance Project was founded to educate the American public about the loss of American lives 
at the hands of illegal aliens, and to unite the families of the victims. The Remembrance Project and its 
“Angel Families,” those who have lost loved ones to illegal aliens, publicly garnered the support of 
President Donald J. Trump’s campaign and administration. Today, The Remembrance Project continues 
to fight for families who are left in pieces when a loved one is killed by an illegal alien.  
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